
 

OFFICE OF THE ASSISTANT SUPERINTENDENT 

FOR EDUCATIONAL SERVICES 

 

  

TO: Dr. Mike Riggle  

  

FROM: Rosanne Williamson  

  

RE: ACCEPTANCE OF GIFTS  

  

DATE:  October 20, 2010 

 

The following gifts have been received since the last acceptance of gifts by the Board of 

Education.  I recommend the Board be asked to approve the acceptance of the following  

gifts below. 

 

 

Gift From  

  

Amount or 

Item  

  

School  

  

Department  

 

Account 

Mr. Joseph Schorer Photography 

Supplies:  

2 cameras,  

1 lens, and 2 

flashes 

GBN FINE ARTS DEPT. N/A 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


